
Meeting Attendees: Andy McDonald, Dave Dexter, Jess Zwart,  Amy Morris, Angela Detviler, 
Holly Spanjers, Amy White, Tanya Schmid, Andrew Bunderman, Eric Simmons  
 

•    Camps (6/20, 6/22, 6/26, 6/28) 
o All coaches have been emailed and were asked to help out  
o There will be about 12 varsity kid coaches as well 
o Fields will be lined for camps 
o There will be a designated spot for equipment donations 
o Weigh-in equipment will be there for kids who are not able to make the weigh-in 

dates 
•   Weigh-in (6/27) 

o At Centennial Middle School 
o 6:00-8:00pm  
o Taho Sports and Dave’s Sports Shop will also be there, along with the other 

apparel vendors 
• Equipment donations (week of July 12) 
• Finalize coaches shirts/hat pricing 

o Going with coach shirts 
o Checking on designs 
o Looking to dress 40 coaches for around $2,200 

• Fundraising update 
o SNAP Raise has a deal with the association of an 80-20% split 
o New opportunity–LAUNCH Fundraising 

 Has a better kickback 
 Has a text message option, as well as email options (text message are 

easy for families to raise money and to send out to more people) 
 Looking into options to make sure families don’t feel that the text 

message is spam 
• Registration update 

o 380 kids have signed up 
o 30 tackle football coaches 
o 4 flag football coaches 
o 30 flag football kids 

• Homecoming –Sept 29 
o Centennial Youth Day will be September 30th 
o There will be an EMT at the field just in case of injuries  

• ·       Field assignments (meet with Anne July 12 week?) 
• ·       Coaches meeting agenda 

o July 18th from 5:30-8:10pm 
o In the high school media center 
o Discuss the fundraising opportunity for families for the season 
o Diggins and Kevin will give speeches 
o Present awards 
o Michael Diggins will give a demo of the AED 



o Coaches will indicate shirt sizes of gifted shirts 
o Field Assignments will be handed out  

•  Goal posts 
o Going forward with purchasing new goal posts 
o Brad looking into total costs and installation 
o Centennial Hockey Association is donating money 
o Centennial Boosters are donating money 

• Shed clean up (shelves) 
o To be done ASAP to help make room for other sports 

•  Misc. 
o Game balls will be purchased 
o Helmet repair kits will also be purchased and placed into all bags 
o Make sure that fields are watered 3 times a day to ensure player safety 
o Middles school games will tried to be scheduled every other weekend at the 

home field to help the grass not get so damaged 
• Next board meeting will be July 10th at 8pm 

 


